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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening: 6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment

__________________________________________________
__

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, July 14, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

NO MASS

Wednesday, July 15, 2020
Please join us in praying the 

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

Thursday, July 16, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+Opal Hahn

Saturday, July 18, 2020
Rosary:  5:30 p.m.
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+Buddy Marshall

Sunday, July 19, 2020
Rosary:  7:30 a.m.
Mass:  8:00 a.m.

+Charlie Samons

YOUR GIFT OF PRAISE OF GOD

Please take a few moments to prayerful 
consider the many ways the Lord has 
blessed you this week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for July……........
$14,619.62
Amount received for July……………….
$3,034.00
Sunday Envelopes…………………………
$3,034.00
Number of 
Families………………………………..108
Envelopes received for the week………………
27

Thank you for your generosity – may the
Lord bless and reward you for the good 

you do!
__________________________________________________
__

LITURGICAL MINISTER FOR

JULY 18 AND JULY 19

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR………………………………...David 
Renaud

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR……………………………......Sophie 
Dugan
__________________________________________________
__

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

May our stewardship of time, time, talent, 
and treasure show us to be among those 
who have heard the message of Christ and 
taken it in, yielding a hundred – or sixty – or
thirty – fold!

NEWS FOR JULY 12



NO MASS

Please note that there will NOT be Mass this
Tuesday morning, July 14, as Father David 
will be out of town.

PARISH FEAST DAY

The Feast Day in honor of St. Henry is 
celebrated on July 13.  As we honor him on 
this day as our patron saint, let us continue 
to seek God's blessings and graces upon our
parish family through the prayers and 
intercession of St. Henry!

LAS BRISAS

Our monthly fundraiser sponsored by Las 
Brisas Restaurant to benefit St. Henry 
School will be held THIS Wednesday, July 
15.
Come and enjoy a great meal and help 
support our parish school!

KNIGHTS MEETING

Our next Knights of Columbus Meeting will 
be held THIS Thursday, July 16, at the KC 
Hall
for those who are able to attend.

DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

MASS

The Diocese is once again sponsoring the 
Annual Wedding Anniversary Mass on 
Sunday, September 20, at 2:30 p.m. at St. 
Mary Cathedral in Cape Girardeau.  This is a
special time to celebrate the gift and 
vocation of married life!  If you would like 
to attend OR for more information, please 
contact Kim Brayman at: 
kbrayman@sioscg.org by Friday, August 21.

BEST WISHES AND GOD'S BLESSINGS

We extend our prayers and best wishes to 
Jonathan and Kirsten Holley on the 
validation of their marriage.  May God 
continue to bless them with His grace in 
their life together as husband and wife!

DIOCESAN DEVELOPMENT FUND

Thanks to all of you who have returned 
your DDF Pledge Cards.  Our parish goal 
this year is $17,500.  At this point, 
$15,235.00 has been pledged.  Please 
consider making some type of pledge to 
help support this important work of the 
Church in southern Missouri.  If you need a 
pledge card, additional copies are available 
in the Parish Office.

PRAYERS AND CONGRATULATIONS

Please keep Robert Hearnes in your 
thoughts and prayers as he discerns God's 
call to the Holy Priesthood.  Robert has 
been accepted by our diocese as a 
seminarian and will begin his studies and 
priestly formation this Fall.  Our prayers are
paying off - another possible "priestly 
vocation" from St. Henry!  We are very 
proud of Robert and offer him our love, 
prayers, and support during this time of 
preparation and discernment!

RETURNING TO MASS

Thanks to all of you who have made the 
effort to return to the celebration of Mass.
 It is greatly appreciated.  Sadly, there are 
many who have not yet chosen to return for
a variety of reasons.  While they are not 
attending Mass at this time, they are 
participating in other public activities 
(shopping, dining, sports events,...).  Please 
spread the word that the same 
precautionary measures which are being 
carried out in stores, restaurants, and other 
places of business and entertainment are 
the same measures we are taking in the 
parish.  Let them know that the church IS a 
safe place!  If they are fearful of crowds, the 
weekday Masses are usually smaller in 
attendance.  We need God more now than 
ever, so let us turn to Him in the greatest 
way possible - through the celebration of 
Holy Mass!

WEDDING BANN

This wedding bann is being published to 
announce the forthcoming marriage of 
Heath Rolwing and Gretta Goodin at St. 
Henry Church on Saturday, August 1.  May 
God bless them during this time of 
preparation and may He give them the 
grace they need to live the Holy Sacrament 
of Matrimony!


